
Seminar on Investment in 
Pakistan Stock Exchange 

 

On 6th January, 2023, Quants Society organized an insightful seminar for the 

students, who were inquisitive to know about the investment in Pakistan Stock 

Exchange. The venue, Civil AV Hall, was pleasantly decorated. The event started 

with the beautiful recitation of the Holy Quran, followed by the national anthem. 

 

The seminar was then led by our respected 

speaker, Mr. Muhammad Iqbal Bhabha, Director 

Business Planning of Bhabha Group and Unique 

Agencies. He shared his extensive expertise and 

experience with the Pakistan Stock Exchange. 

He informed us about the many venues through 

which individuals invest and how investment on 

the Pakistan stock exchange is the best seed. He 

stressed the importance of investing in PSX 

since it is the only endeavor that gives liquidity, 

profitability, and 

security that no other 

type does.  

 

Furthermore, he informed about active and passive 

income, PSX fundamental and technical analysis, and 

how investing in the Pakistan stock market yields the 

maximum return in a legal, ethical, and halal manner. 

Mr. Iqbal Bhabha summed up the enlightening lecture 

with some insightful comments. He advised the 

audience to take the long approach while investing in 

PSX in order to prevent frauds and losses. 

Furthermore, to spend quality time with family and to 

respect all beings since this is the secret to prosperity.  

 
Following an engaging 

session, the chairman 

of Computational 

Finance, Dr. Mirza        Mehmood Baig, graced the 

audience with his presence.  He briefed the 

students about the discipline of Computational 

Finance, how it began, and the challenges that 

students in previous batches of Computational 

Finance programme had to experience. 

 



He informed the students that the name 

Computational Finance was proposed by Prof. Dr. 

Sarosh Hashmat Lodi, the respected Vice Chancellor 

of NED.  He also advised the CFians that 

Computational Finance is a market-oriented 

programme suitable for students 

passionate towards Finance and 

computation.  

 

Lastly, the respected Computational 

Finance faculty and the chairman 

congratulated Team Computational 

Finance on their victory in the NED 

debate cup, Season two. Team 

Computational Finance took first place 

out of 83 speakers at the NDS season 

two. The program's mentors presented a prize to Team Computational Finance. 

While the team's efforts were recognized 

by CFians, victory at NDS conveyed a 

good picture of Computational Finance as 

a whole. 

 

To conclude the session, Dr. Mirza 

Mehmood Baig, Head of Department of 

Mathematics, accompanied by Mr. 

Samiullah Qureshi, awarded Mr. 

Mohammad Iqbal Bhabha with a token of 

appreciation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  By Sadia Kiran (CF Batch of 2019) 
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